
Community Education Report September 21, 2022

News & Notes:
● Final Report of Summer Offerings through American Rescue Plan grant:

○ Weekly Picnics - We served approximately 625 lunches between Crosby & Emily this summer!

○ End of Summer Event - Saturday, August 27th: “Surviving Your Environment”: A total of 48
people attended this event with about 25 staying through the keynote presentation. Weather
likely played a factor in attendance but overall, we are very pleased with the outcome.

Current Offerings:
● Fall Youth Sports:

○ Kickball, Youth Football (tackle & flag), Fall Dance, Ranger Run and Elementary Volleyball for
K-6.

● Lego League, Piano Lessons, Private Basketball Lessons
● Upcoming Activities:

○ Nordic Ski Club for 7th-12th grades, elementary basketball for boys and girls, Swing Dance
Lessons (Adults), Medicare 101 - Open Enrollment

Little Rangers Family Center:
● We have hired a staff member to assist with staffing our current classes and opening up an additional

section of Little Rangers (4’s - Kindergarten Readiness) to serve the students on the waiting list and
give them the opportunity to participate in preschool ahead of entering Kindergarten next year.

● We are still working to fill a FT paraprofessional position in Early Childhood.

**Community Ed is on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter and our website is updated regularly with the most
current news, events, and registrations.
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